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August 2, 2017 

 

Russ Collins and Deb Polich 

2585 Hollywood Drive 

Ann Arbor  MI  48103 

     

Dear Russ and Deb:  

 

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor.  

 

Your petition to request the paving of Hollywood Drive and Dellwood Drive within the 48103 

area has been received. Below are staff’s findings based on the petition submitted.   

  

Hollywood Drive 

The petition identifies that 60% of the affected owners on Hollywood from Maple to Allison are 

in agreement with paving the road. This is sufficient to move this project forward into the Capital 

Improvement Plan.  

 

Dellwood Drive 

The petition identifies only 7% of the affected owners on Dellwood and this does not meet the 

standard 50% owner approval to move this project forward.  

 

In order to move forward with Dellwood, you will need to obtain additional signatures from the 

affected owners on Dellwood.    

 

Please telephone me at (734)794-6310 x43777, should you have any additional questions or 

concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

  
Craig Hupy 

Public Services Administrator   

 

 

Cc: Nick Hutchinson, City Engineer 
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